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July 2, 2020

TO: MCE Technical Committee

FROM: MCE Staff

RE: GHG-free Allocations from PG&E (Agenda ltem #07)
Summary

On February 6, 2020 in conjunction with a discussion on the power charge indifference adjustment
("PCIA"), MCE's Technical Committee voted to do the following:
e Accept and use the 2020 PCIA-related PG&E large hydroelectric allocations
e Reject the 2020 PCIA-related PG&E nuclear allocations




